
	

As	Spring	arrives	we	look	
forward	to	when	we	meet	
again.	We	aim	to	have	our	
special	Welcome	Back	meeting	
on		

Thursday 9th September 2021.	

We	are	planning	a	celebratory	
return	keeping	everyone’s	
safety	in	mind.	

Help	us	to	make	this	even	
more	special	by	bringing	along	
a	new	friend	or	neighbour.	

A	programme	of	speakers	has	
been	planned	for	our	October	
to	December	meetings	and	we	
look	forward	to	confirming	
this	shortly.	

Raffles	to	entice	and	delight	
will	still	be	run	by	Bridget	and	
Mary	and	we	hope	to	raise	
money	for	the	Air	Ambulance.	

	

					!!	New	meeting	day	!!	

Now	to	be	the	second	Thursday	
of	every	month	due	to	new	hall	
bookings	earlier	on	Tuesday	
evenings.	

Sadly	we	mourn	the	loss	of	
our	dear	member	Sue	
Buesnell	whose	charity	we	
would	like	to	support	in	the	
coming	year.	There	will	have	
been	sadness	and	losses	since	
we	last	met	together	but	
hopefully	there	will	be	
uplifting	stories	and	news	to	
share	too.	

Mini	Groups	

Walking	Group	–	the	new	calendar	of	walks	is	
out!	

Book	group	–	hopes	to	return	to	meeting	at	
the	Golden	key	but	excitingly	the	monthly	
Book	Title	will	be	emailed	to	all	members.	

Craft	Group	–	hopes	for	a	group	where	any	
craft	project	can	be	brought	and	worked	on.	

Contact:	Jan	Rodgers	688295	


